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According to their inutea, the ftiCultette have, during the last 

six years, held but three meetings on serious educational topics, 

and at these no representative discussions have occurred, and 

thus no representative votes could have been taken.

It is equally obvious, then, that the representatives who sit on 

the Faculty Board, merely vote as individuals, and not as re­

presenting the body of junior teachers.

2.

The question as to whether or not, the results of these 

faoultette conferences have been worth while, is on the face of it 

already answered by the data given.

Moreover, the Faculty my well consider whether it is possible 

for a large and mixed group of junior teacher# to discuss with any 

satisfactory conclusions, the problems of medical education, and 

the welfare of any department.

The larger problems of medical education arc already dealt 

with by the Educational Committee, and it is always possible for 

any individual on the Teaching Staff, or for any departmental 

group to bring before this oo .aittee any subject which they con­

sider worthy of discussion.

In other words, even taking it for granted that in future 

larger and more representative meetings are held, it is doubtful 

if they would be aole to cope with the broad problems of education 

at any such gathering.
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I think it is agreed that the successful and harmonious operation 

Of any department requires frequent meetings of its members. These 

meetings should have for their object conferences concerning the system
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